Nursery Newsletter - Summer Term 2025

Welcome from all of us to a new school term.

This term our topics are Growing and Minibeasts, Around the World with Barnaby Bear and Summer. You can find the topic for the week on our school website under 'Parents > Weekly Class Information'. Here, you will also find what you can do to help your child each week.

In Literacy the children will continue developing their pencil control and name writing skills through adult led work. Please encourage your child to only use a capital letter for the start of their name. They will also continue with their daily phonics and rhyme time sessions to continue to introduce them to rhythm & rhyme, alliteration and oral segmenting and blending. In maths, we will focus on key skills such as, number and counting, sorting, pattern, measures, properties of 2D and 3D shapes, sequencing events and positional language. The children will also be given many opportunities to express themselves creatively through art and craft, music, and PE. We will be having a mini Sports topic to co-inside with Sports Week so that the children can also practise their gross motor skills such as running, hopping, jumping and skipping.

Lastly a few reminders:

- Please make sure that ALL clothing and shoes worn and brought in to school are clearly labelled with your child's name. We already have a considerable number of unclaimed items in our cloakroom. Thank you for your co-operation with this.
- As the weather warms up, please ensure that your child brings a named sun hat and water bottle to Nursery.
- Please make every attempt to be punctual when dropping off and collecting your child to avoid unnecessary upset with the children.

Please make sure you email the school office if someone unknown to staff is collecting your child. Please do not message on Class Dojo as these are not always picked up immediately. We will not allow your child to leave nursery with someone we are not expecting without prior notice. Also, please ensure that a responsible adult arrives to collect the children - we will not allow another child to collect children from the Nursery.

Dropping off and collecting your child

Can we please ask that parents who wish to talk to the teacher during drop off or pick up, to please wait until **all** the children from Nursery have been dropped off/collected. Appointments to meet with the teacher can be made with a member of staff if you have any queries, questions or worries concerning your child's time in Nursery.

Finally, all the staff in the Nursery would like to wish everyone a happy and successful Summer Term.

Thank you for your co-operation,

Mrs Allen, Mrs Halili and Mrs Hammond